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Dear Parents and Carers 

Access to the School Car Park - Permits 

I am writing to you to share my concerns for your children’s safety due to dangerous use of our 
school car park. This morning, we had a number of parents who accessed the school car park 
without authorisation at drop off time resulting in dangerous conditions and parking for pupils and 
staff. 

I would like to remind all parents that access to the school car park is only authorised for parents 
when an agreed arrangement has been made, based on the individual needs of that child or 
parent. All other parents must park considerately and safely outside school and enter through the 
pedestrian gate. No children or parents should walk through the school car park – they must use 
the pedestrian path; please do not direct your child to walk through the car park as this is very 
dangerous. 

If you have authorised access to the school car park, please arrive early so you can park safely 
before 8.45am. 

Parents who do not have authorised access for use of the car park, please do not attempt to use it 
as we only have capacity for a limited number of cars for traffic and parking spaces. These 
restrictions will also apply to any parent arriving/collected by taxi. 

We are introducing a ‘parking permit’ scheme from Monday. If you believe you are entitled to 
authorised use of the car park, please ask at the school office and we will be able to provide you 
with a laminated permit. Any parents without an authorised permit must not try to access the car 
park from next week. 

Please note that this does not include parents who access the school car park for breakfast and 
after school club. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs S Power 
Headteacher 
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